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VPD Report Number:  13-14875 Date/Time Occurred:  11/30/13    2052 hours 

Type of Incident:  Assault w/ a deadly weapon  Location:  500 block of S. Demaree 

 

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

      

      

      

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1.  UNK       NO 

2.  UNK       NO 

3.                    

 

 

Details:  On the listed date and time, the Visalia Police Department responded to the Burger King in the 500 block of S. 

Demaree for a reported BB being shot through a window at the business. Upon arrival, it was determined the business 

had been struck by a bullet. The restaurant was occupied by staff and a few customers at the time. No one was hurt. 

 

Two males were detained near the scene. The investigation showed these (2) males were arguing with other unknown 

males near the Save Mart grocery store when one of the unknown males fired a handgun at the victims but missed and 

struck Burger King. The suspects fled and were not located. One of the victims was arrested at the scene and booked at 

Juvenile Hall for a felony arrest warrant. The investigation is continuing.  

 

Anyone with information to this incident is urged to call the Visalia Police Department at 734-8116 

 

 

 

Arresting / Investigating Officer:  VPD Patrol Supervisor:  Sgt. D. Maurice 
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